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Dear Chair Hudson and the House Committee on Higher Education and Workforce 

Development, 

We are at a crucial point in the Oregon Legislative Session, and our communities 

need your help. I’m writing in support of House Bill 3669, which builds upon the 

incredible success of Prosperity 10,000 (P10K) and creates Prosperity Programs—a 

workforce development initiative that will continue delivering real, measurable 

benefits to Oregonians and our state’s economy. 

I own a real estate business that is focused on providing workforce housing, housing 

for the people who live paycheck to paycheck.  I see first-hand how difficult it is for 

people to survive much less thrive in our economy.  The only way to help people get 

a head is through training programs which are designed by industry for jobs which 

are in demand.   

Thank you for your leadership and commitment to Oregon’s workforce. 

 

Sincerely, 

James Paulson 

Owner of JMPDX LLC 

 


